
 

 

 

Dear Winter Retreater, 

  

We’re excited to have you join us for the upcoming 4th-8th Grade Winter Weekend. Check-in will take place 
at the Retreat Center from 6:30-7:30 PM, Friday, March 1st. Our weekend will conclude with worship at 
11:30 Sunday morning in the Retreat Center. Your families are invited to join us for that service. 

The following is a what-to-bring list to help you prepare for the weekend: 

• Linens are provided (different from last year) just bring your toiletries 

• Boots and outdoor clothing for winter or rainy weather 

• A change or two of clothes in case one gets soaked through 

• A flashlight 

• A Bible 

• Any medications you take need to be in the original bottle with the dosage included 

• An excited attitude ready to make the most of a great weekend 

  

We’re looking forward to a great weekend!  See you soon. 

  

In Christ, 

David T Wilkinson 

Asst. Director of Operations 

 

Please don't hesitate to contact us with any questions, call us at 716-386-4125 or e-mail us at 
contact@lclcenter.org.   

 


